
 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

I am writing to let you know about a temporary change to our school meal service. 

As you will be aware, our school site has been undergoing refurbishment and 
investment. As part of this commitment to providing students with excellent facilities, 
our catering facilities will require some additional work. This means the kitchen will be 
out of use from Thursday 19th June until the start of the new term in September. 

The good news is that we will still be able to offer school meals every day. While we 
won’t have the usual menu for the final weeks of term, there will be at least one hot 
meal option each day, jacket potatoes and various fillings along with a selection of cold 
options such as sandwiches, baguettes, and wraps. Hot dishes may include things like 
curry, chilli, lasagne. 

Meals will continue to be prepared on site in our food prep room and served in the 
dining hall as usual, so there will be minimal disruption for the children. 

Thank you for your understanding and support while we make these necessary 
improvements. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school office. 

Best wishes 

 

Mr Henshaw 

Headteacher 

 


